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H.S. Tsien
Institute of Mechanics
Academia Sinica
Beijing
15 October,1980

Mr. Temnyson T. Wang

President, CESASC

470 S. San Vicente Blvd.,

Los Angeles, CA. 90048

U.S.A.

Dear Mr. Wang:

It was indeed a great pleasure to have your letter of 9
September,1980, inviting me to be present at your Annual Con-
vention Banquet of CESASC, February or March,1981.However, I
am most sorry to say that my work schedule early next year
will not 21llow me to come tothe United States. So with deep-
felt thanks, I must decline your very kind invitation.

Respectfully yours

H,S. Tsien




